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Lleverino,Felix

From: Kristen Fowers <lil.redspreschool@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 03, 2021 8:16 AM
To: Lleverino,Felix
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: [EXTERNAL] Re: Little Red Preschool
Attachments: Inspection WFD-2021-0000116.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside Weber County. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the sender 
and are expecting the link or attachment. Think Before You Click! 

 

Hi Felix,  
Thank you for reaching out to me. Here is the information you requested. Please let me know if you need 
anything else. 
Engineering Review-  
1. The access points for the Preschool that connect with 4700 are established points that have been there for 
years. I will not be making any new access points.  
2. I did put down small gravel, I do not have a plan to put down anything else at this time. 
Fire Department- 
I will attach the report from the fire department. 
Building 
I'm having trouble getting a new picture to upload. The only building that is being used for the preschool is the 
building at the bottom of the picture. I do not have plans to do an outside play area. Please let me know if you 
need me to relabel the picture and I will have my son help me. 
 
On Fri, Oct 22, 2021 at 11:20 AM Lleverino,Felix <flleverino@co.weber.ut.us> wrote: 

Thank you. 

  

If you have any questions concerning my review comments in Frontier. Please call or email. 

  

  

Felix Lleverino 

Planner II 

Weber County Planning Division 

2380 Washington Blvd., Suite 240 

Ogden, Utah, 84401 

P: 801-399-8767 
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Email: flleverino@webercountyutah.gov 

 

  

  

  

  

From: Kristen Fowers <lil.redspreschool@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 19, 2021 11:41 AM 
To: Lleverino,Felix <flleverino@co.weber.ut.us> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Little Red Preschool 

  

CAUTION: This email originated from outside Weber County. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the sender 
and are expecting the link or attachment. Think Before You Click! 

  

Yes, I will. Please let me know if you need anything else. 

  

On Thu, Oct 14, 2021 at 12:53 PM Lleverino,Felix <flleverino@co.weber.ut.us> wrote: 

Hello Kristen, 

  

Will you please send me another copy of your project narrative? 

  

It would be best to send it in PDF format. 

  

Thank you 

  

Felix Lleverino 
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Planner II 

Weber County Planning Division 

2380 Washington Blvd., Suite 240 

Ogden, Utah, 84401 

P: 801-399-8767 

Email: flleverino@webercountyutah.gov 

 

  

  


